
Soccer	Advisory/Coaches	meeting	10/12/17	
	
Discussion	
	

1. Enforcement	of	the	tape	rule	on	socks.		Color	should	be	the	same	but	it	is	not	
enforced	consistently.	

2. Undershirts/tights	–	Needs	to	be	the	same	color	as	the	predominant	color	of	
the	uniform.		This	is	a	financial	concern	for	many	athletes.		If	this	is	to	be	
enforced	schools	need	to	purchase	as	part	of	the	uniform.	

3. Switching	home	and	away	uniforms	–	White	on	the	road	and	dark	at	home	–	
Kevin	will	contact	the	NFHS	in	support	of	proposed	rule.	

4. Scheduling	–	More	time	off	needed	between	matches.		Tuesday	–	Friday	
matches	are	ideal	but	facilities	issue	would	arise	with	FB.		Monday	–	
Thursday	matches	were	discussed	as	an	option.	

5. All	Star	match	–	consensus	was	to	continue	as	long	as	support	was	there	–	
March	1	deadline	for	athletes	to	confirm	they	will	play.		Could	also	save	
money	if	school	uniforms	were	utilized	instead	of	purchase.	

6. Officials	meeting	at	the	beginning	of	the	year	with	coaches	to	go	over	
concerns	and	new	rule	implementation.		Possibilities	include	cross	over	
and/or	scrimmages.	

7. Move	the	coaches	meeting	to	9:30	am	on	Saturdays	
	
Item	to	bring	forward	for	regulation	change.	
Under	tournament	games,	add	regulation	stating	“In	all	state	consolation	games,	to	
include	3rd	and	5th	place	matches,		penalty	kicks	will	determine	the	winner	if	tied	at	
the	end	of	regulation.”	


